Ship's name "AWATA MARU"

Port Kobe

EFORE THIS CASE receiyes the consideration of the
Committee the Surveyors should be advised that the Yokahama
Surveyors in 12.67 recommended a bower anchor being
supplied at the earliest oppormunity and the first 2 lengths

of chain cable (s) being re-tested at the next drydocking.

Their comments are requested.




